
REMINDER 
P.S. 770 CELL PHONE POLICY 

 
 
Please review this policy and understand that we are authorized to 
implement and enforce this policy accordingly. 
 
“PS 770 prohibits any electronic devices in school; if found, we 
will confiscate items such as cell  phones, smartwatches, PDAs, 
iPods, and portable video game devices. Items confiscated from 
students will be  returned to parents only. We also ask that 
students do not bring personal items such as toys,  trading cards, or 
pocket money to school.  
 

This includes breakfast/lunch/recess/ school bus and after 
school activities. 

 
Please be aware, students are not allowed to use their cell phones 
during the day to call a parent/guardian or to answer a call from a 
parent/guardian. 
 
If a student needs to speak to their parents in an emergency, they will 
do so through the main office with permission by their teachers. If a 
parent/guardian needs to speak to their child in an emergency, they 
may call the main office. 
 
The school is not liable for any personal items that are stolen, lost, or 
damaged. 
 
 


